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In the spring of this year, the ICTA Executive Board appointed me the new Executive Director to 

complete the remainder of the term of Anna Wright, who served in this position for many years. 

Since late May, I have worked with the Board and begun fulfilling my responsibilities. 

 

I’ve also moved the ICTA Central Office from Illinois State University to Prairie State College. 

Our website (IllinoisCTA.org) has the new Central Office address and phone number for ICTA: 

 

Illinois Communication & Theatre Association 

c/o Ed Schwarz 

Prairie State College 

202 S. Halsted St. 

Chicago Heights, IL 60411 

708-709-3688 

 

If you have any questions, please let me know by writing, calling, or sending an email to 

eschwarz@prairiestate.edu.  
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